Lobit Parent Newsletter February 2024

COUNSELOR'S WEEK

February 5-9
This week we celebrate counselor's week.

We our counselor, Mr. Esparza!

Thanks for all you do for the students and staff at LES!

VALENTINE'S DAY PARTIES, 2/14

We will have our Valentine's Day parties on February 14th. Students are allowed to bring cards/treats for classmates, but please look for more specific details from your student's individual teachers.

GO TEXAN DAY

February 23

Students may dress in their western attire



NO SCHOOL, FEBRUARY 19, 2024

No school for students on Monday, 2/19



FIRST GRADE MUSIC PROGRAM

Texas Shines, our first grade music program is on Thursday, 2/29 at 6:00 pm! Students will wear Texasthemed, Cowboy or Cowgirl, clothes or a red, white, or blue shirt. More information to follow from Mr. Petersen. All first grade students are encouraged to participate. Hope to see you and your first grader there!



Lobit Parent Newsletter February 2024

FROM OUR COUNSELOR

The Character Trait for February is Honesty.
Random Acts of Kindness Week is on the following week, February 12–16th. We also have National School Bus Driver Appreciation Day on February 22nd.

February is National African American History Month!

FEBRUARY 13, 2024

THE IOOTH DAY WAS ORIGINALLY
SCHEDULED FOR 2/12 BUT DUE TO
THE WEATHER DAY WE MISSED, THE
NEW DATE IS 2/13.



FROM OUR PTO

POPCORN FRIDAY: FEBRUARY 23RD

PLEASE VISIT <u>WWW.GIVEBUTTER.COM/PF23</u> OR SCAN THE QR CODE BELOW TO SIGN YOUR STUDENT UP!

YOU CAN ALSO SPONSOR A BUDDY TO HELP US ENSURE THAT ALL STUDENTS AT LOBIT VILLAGE WILL GET

TO ENJOY THIS FUN EVENT.

GATOR FUN RUN: FUNDRAISING BEGINS ON FEBRUARY 26TH AND ENDS WITH THE BIG EVENT ON MARCH 8TH.



A FLYER WILL BE SENT HOME SOON WITH MORE INFORMATION ON WHAT FUN RUN IS, HOW TO REGISTER, AND THE EXCITING INCENTIVES THAT STUDENTS CAN EARN! IN ORDER TO HOST A SUCCESSFUL EVENT, WE NEED YOUR HELP! IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER AT THE FUN RUN, PLEASE SCAN THE QR CODE BELOW AND COMPLETE THE INTEREST FORM WITH YOUR INFORMATION AND AVAILABILITY.

THANK YOU!

Lobit Parent Newsletter February 2024

FROM OUR LIBRARIAN

Gator Con, held on February 10, is free for all Lobit families. Bring your extended family too. There will be games, arts & crafts, and FOOD TRUCKS!

Wear a costume to win prizes. There will be door prizes too!

Join us from 10:00-2:00.

Park in the BACK of the school and enter through the MIDDLE school side where you will check in and get your list of activities and where they will be.

We cannot wait to see you at Lobit's 4th annual Gator Con!

UIL for Ready Writing and Storytelling will be held at Lobit during the school day on Wednesday, February 21.

UIL is Friday, February 23 for Oral Reading and Storytelling and Saturday, February 24 for all other events plus Oral Readers and Storytellers who make it through to the second round. Your coaches will notify the parents of those that make the second round.

UIL Meet will be held at Dickinson Junior High.

We need parents to volunteer to be table monitors. These parents will monitor the Lobit tables and students between their event times.

If you are able to help out even for a couple of hours, please let Sheri Howard know at showard@dickinsonisd.org or 281–229–7720.

Lobit Parent Newsletter

Volume 8, Issue 6

February 2024

DATES TO REMEMBER

- 2/2 End of 3rd nine weeks progress report period
- 2/5-2/9 Counselor's Week
- 2/6 Progress report posted to Skyward
- 2/7 Pre-Kindergarten field trip
- 2/9 Kindergarten field trip
- 2/10 Lobit Village Gator Con
- 2/14 Valentine's Day parties
- 2/12-2/16 Random Acts of Kindness Week
- 2/13 2nd grade field trip
- 2/13 100th day of school
- 2/19 No school for students- President's Day
- 2/22 National School Bus Driver Appreciation Day
- 2/23 Go Texan Day
- 2/23 PTO Popcorn Friday
- 2/23 Fire Drill
- 2/26 3/3 PTO Gator Fun Run Fundraiser
- 2/29 LEAP DAY
- 2/29 First Grade Music Program @ 6:00 pm